
Change to Campus Masking Requirements 
Monday, July 19, 2021 

 
The County of Los Angeles Department of Public Health issued a new Health 
Officer Order on Friday, July 16, 2021, with an effective date of July 17, 2021. This 
order mainly aligns with the State Public Health Officer Order of June 2021 and 
continues to place certain safety requirements on individuals consistent with 
County and State guidelines. In addition, this order now requires that all persons 
wear face masks while in indoor public settings and businesses, with limited 
exceptions, as a precautionary measure with the current level of community 
COVID-19 transmission. As a result, this Health Officer Order shall supersede the 
Return to Work Guide related to face covering requirements until further 
notice. For additional information on the Health Officer Order, please see the 
Health Officer Order. 
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